




Dear Parents,

The sun seems to have finally put it’s hat on (some days)!!!!!.  Unfortunately some of our children haven’t.  
We would be gateful if you would send your children into school with an appropriate cap / hat (named) so they can put them on during playtimes and lunchtimes (sometimes we are very lucky and it gets quite hot here)  
It would also be helpful if we had some sun cream / lotion in school for them as well, (however due to some pupils having allergies this cannot be left in any book bags) please give it to a member of staff appropriate labelled with your child’s name and complete the reply slip below giving us permission to put cream on your child during the school day if necessary.
If we don’t have a reply slip then unfortunately we will be unable to apply sun cream
Yours faithfully,

H. Hughes

Headteacher
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Reply Slip


  
Application of Sun Cream


23.04.2019
Name of child:……………………………………………..
 (*)  I give permission  (*)  /  (*)   I do not give permission   (*)   for a member of Tritlington 

School Staff to apply sun cream to m y child during the school day if deemed necessary
 (Please delete the above (*) as appropriate)
SIGNED:………………………………………………………..DATED:…………………
Parent / Carer
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME:…………………………… …………………………….
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